

Friday Letter for Parents and Carers 5th March 2021



Headteacher Update

March

19th Red Nose Day 29th March -9th April Easter Holidays April

30th April Training Day

May /June

31st May-4th June Half Term *July*

9th Training Day 26th Break up for Summer Any changes/additions will be marked in red

The date of the training day on the 19th March has been changed. The new date is Friday 30th April. Happy Friday! We are all looking forward to our full reopening next week. We are all prepped and ready!

This week we had a wonderful World Book Day. Thank you to our Literacy leaders—Emma & Lucy, the colour theme was fantastic. The staff and children looked fabulous and enjoyed a range of literacy themed activities. Enjoy the photographs overleaf. All transport will return to the arrangements pre December. A parent hub message will be sent also.

I hope you have a lovely week of walks with a friend planned as you prepare to send your children into school everyday next week!

As we return to a full reopening of school, we would like to ask parents to continue to drop their children off at 9.10am

and collect at 3.30pm to help us reduce the numbers at busy times of the day. If this causes a problem with sibling drop offs, please contact us.

Take care, Olivia

Olivia Hargreaves

Branches



In Branches class this week we have been learning about light and dark in Science. We have focused on familiar light morning routines and dark night time routines.

We also had to share this photograph of Alfie and his dog in matching World Book Day costumes.

What a great week Branches!















York Family Information Service is a free information service for parents and carers of children and young people aged 0-19 (or up to 25 for disabled children) They can offer help with anything around family life. If you have s question and would like to get in touch you can contact them on their new text only number: 07786202241 or call 01904 554444.



FACE MASKS MUST BE WORN WHILST ON THE SCHOOL SITE. THANK YOU

RLD BOOK DA



Thank you to all the parents and children for their effort and enthusiasm with World Book Day. Each class planned some fantastic activities for the children to experience colour in lots of different ways. We hope that you enjoy looking at the photographs on the newsletter and on Tapestry. Emma and Lucy





Golden Leaf Awards 5th March 2021

Alfie for using his voice to interact during activities Seedlings

Acorns Tallulah for great knowledge of our class story

Blossoms Noah for great eye contact during creative curriculum sessions

Blossoms Hub Riley for great participation in group activities

Twigs Abigail for a really positive return to school after a long break

Thomas for using PECs independently to request snack and following instructions Saplings

without prompt

Harry for a super first day back in school Buds

Branches Isaac for amazing addition work in maths using no visual prompts Roots

Lucas for using my words during communication and saying "steady" as

part of "ready steady go"

Boughs Niki for good letter formation and sentence writing in Literacy

Green Shoots Danny for a fantastic first day back at school

Trunks Lauren for good work in Maths

Joshua for fantastic engagement during our life skills session, making a bed and Catkins

making toast. Well done Joshua!

Oak Leaves Jacob for super effort in Yoga this week, well done! Oak Trees Isaac for great effort with the new sensory circuit

Olivia's Outstanding Award

Roots & Saplings for your wonderful World Book Day contributions.

School Meal Booking

Don't forget to book your child's meals on ParentPay. Bookings must be made by the Wednesday for the following week. Thank you.